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Great thanks, hear from you then.

From: Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>
Date: Tuesday, 1 August 2023 at 12:23 pm
To: 
Subject: RE: Authorisation concerns [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Hi ,
If you are available, I can give you a call at 3pm.
Kind regards,

Regulatory Law | Legal Services Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
This email may contain legal advice that is subject to legal professional privilege. Care should be taken to avoid
unintended waiver of that privilege. The Australian Electoral Commission’s Chief Legal Officer should be consulted
prior to any decision to disclose the existence or content of any advice contained in this email to a third party.

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 12:11 PM
To: Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>
Cc: ; Authorisation Section
<authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>
Subject: Re: Authorisation concerns [SEC=OFFICIAL]
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi 
Thanks for getting back to me.
I am on , when would it suit for a call?
Cheers

From: Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>
Date: Tuesday, 1 August 2023 at 9:44 am
To: 
Cc: , Authorisation Section
<authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Authorisation concerns [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear ,
The AEC Chief Legal Officer has asked that I contact you on his behalf following on from your email
request dated 31 July 2023.
If you can provide us with a contact phone number, I am happy to discuss your concerns with you.
Alternatively, you can email us at authorisationsection@aec.gov.au setting out your
questions/enquiry.
Kind regards,
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Regulatory Law | Legal Services Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
This email may contain legal advice that is subject to legal professional privilege. Care should be taken to avoid
unintended waiver of that privilege. The Australian Electoral Commission’s Chief Legal Officer should be consulted
prior to any decision to disclose the existence or content of any advice contained in this email to a third party.

From:  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 11:51 AM
To: Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>
Cc: 
Subject: Authorisation concerns
Importance: High
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi
My team is working on the referendum and our client has advised us of this breach notice.
Could you please provide a name and phone number for the best AEC team member for us to discuss
this with?
Thanks

DISCLAIMER:

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and
delete all copies. If this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does
not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in
the email or attachments.
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